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SHAW SPORTS TURF PFAS STATEMENT – 
Legion Turf Products 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Shaw has a longstanding commitment to sustainability and the responsible manufacture 
of our products. This includes a strong focus on the material chemistry of our products.  
This commitment applies to our brands and is inclusive of Shaw Sports Turf. 
 
PFAS chemicals are one of many substances that we require our supply partners to 
disclose the presence of in raw materials, components, and finished goods purchased by 
Shaw.  Based on information provided to date by suppliers, Shaw Sports Turf does not 
use PFAS chemicals currently listed on California's Proposition 65 regulations or 
identified as target analytes in USEPA Methods for analysis of PFAS (specifically 
Methods 533, 537, 3827 and Draft Method 1633) to manufacture the components of its 
Legion turf field products.  
 
In addition, Shaw has tested its Legion turf field product for both total Organic Fluorine 
and individual PFAS compounds using independent third-party laboratories.  This testing 
confirmed the information disclosed by our suppliers. 
 
We are committed to continuously improving the performance and material health profile 
of our sports turf field products. If you have any questions, please email us at 
sustainability@shawinc.com 
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